Valley Springs taking center stage before
planners
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The Calaveras County general Plan update process will focus on Valley Springs with Thursday
morning’s meeting of the county Planning Commission.

The session begins at 9 a.m. in the Board Chambers, 891 Mountain Ranch Road, San Andreas.

The planning panel is working its way through the Land Use Map of the General Plan update
and requests for properties in Valley Springs are scheduled to be considered at the meeting.

The General Plan update has been in the works for almost 10 years and has cost nearly $2
million.

MyValleySprings has several land use designation requests. In addition, Tom Coe is
requesting expansion of an industrial designation on 203 acres designated as a rural residential
area.

The Planning Commission has been working its way through the various elements of the
General Plan. Following all, of these meetings, the commission will forward a recommendation
to the Board of Supervisors.

After review by the Board of Supervisors, the county will begin to prepare the Environmental
Impact Report for the General Plan and move toward final adoption.



